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A. Rebecca Stevenson to ask the following question of the Leader of the 

Council, Councillor Lowe: 

“When will the baseline work on the council’s carbon footprint be published?”  

Councillor Lowe, Leader of the Council, to respond as follows: 

“We have now received the raw data regarding the Council's carbon footprint 
and expect this to be analysed and interpreted by December.  Details 
regarding the Council's carbon footprint will form a key element of the 
Council's Climate Change Strategy, which will be consulted on in early 2022.” 

 
 


